

LSA SG Regular Meeting (Hybrid)

1427 Mason Hall / [Zoom Link](#)

Meeting ID: 940 6091 3035

Nov 10, 2021

8:00 PM

1. Call to Order
2. Opening Roll Call () - Present, E - Excused, A - Absent

i.	Watt, Tyler		xxvi.	Neff, Ethan	
ii.	Farah, Zackariah		xxvii.	Vidhya-Ponraj, Mithun	
iii.	Rifkin, Cameron		xxviii.	Gadola, Noah	
iv.	Cohen, Jacob		xxix.	De Martínez, Brandon	
v.	Theuerkauf, Caroline		xxx.	Bernstein, Dylan	E
vi.	Rich, Sophia	E	xxxi.	Vordonis, Emanuel	
vii.	Salino, Sarah		xxxii.	Watson, Lauren	
viii.	Goodsell, Alli		xxxiii.	Ervin, Gabriel	
ix.	Hamamy, Salma	E	xxxiv.	Berglund, Mollie	E
x.	McLean, Claudia		xxxv.	Wojtara, Magda	
xi.	Rothstein, Kayla		xxxvi.	Manzoor, Aleezah	
xii.	Williams, Erik		xxxvii.	Moon, Austin	A
xiii.	Dai, Carol	E	xxxviii.	Wilson, Michael	E
xiv.	Fioritto, Tyler		xxxix.	Colvin, Anna	
xv.	Jonaitis, Cody		xl.	Orleans, Louis	
xvi.	Stoneman, Max		xli.	List, Riley	A
xvii.	Slack, Caroline	E	xl.ii.	Altimemy, Zahraa	A
xviii.	Gunasekaran, Gaurie	E	xl.iii.	Crespo, Maleny	E
xix.	Zhao, Suki		xl.iiii.	Juliao, Jordan	
xx.	Kado, Lydia	E	xl.v.	Crews, Tiffany	A
xxi.	Nelson, Erica	E	xl.vi.	Bromberg, Luke	E
xxii.	Tam, Peter	E	xl.vii.	Kelley, Makayla	A
xxiii.	Chakraborti, Aditya	E	xl.viii.	Nighswonger, Abigail	E
xxiv.	Addison, William		xl.ix.	Rich, Noah	
xxv.	Tedrick, Vincenzo (Vince)	E			

3. Announcements

- a. Watt: Welcome - I'm the president of LSA SG. Fitzgerald is a themed general based off the Edmund Fitzgerald. Full speed ahead!
- b. Accessibility!! (Rothstein)
 - i. [Accessibility Suggestion Form](#)
 - ii. We want to make these long meetings accessible. One way was standing up - feel free to stand up if you need to move around and we'll also take a stretch break. I handed out rubber bands to fidget for. Don't fling them at people and please don't break them. If you can think of any other way to make the meeting more accessible please fill out the accessibility form.
- c. [Feedback Form](#) (Rothstein)
 - i. If you have things to say about how the government is going please fill out this form. It's anonymous.
 1. Vordonis: Do you think we should address the president and vice president as captain and first mate?
 - a. Yes, of course.

4. Approval of the Agenda

- a. Neff
 - i. Second: Stoneman
 1. Consented

5. Approval of [Previous Minutes](#)

- a. *Cohen*
 - i. *Second: Stoneman*
 1. *Consented*

6. Constituents' Time

- a. Aleezah Manzoor: running in election (she/her)
- b. Yaqub Ahmebfiqi: Running in election (he/him)
- c. Ella Mannino: running in election

7. Guest Speaker(s)

- a. Jacob Cohen, Ballot Questions Rundown
 - b. Sarah Salino, [Government Demographic Survey](#)
 - c. Riya Gupta and Danielle DiFranco, Election Director and Assistant Election Director
 - i. [Volunteer for Polling](#)
8. Appointments, Elections, and Nominations
- a.
9. Executive Officer Reports
- a. [President](#) - Tyler Watt (trwatt@umich.edu)
 - b. [Vice President](#) - Zackariah Farah (zfarah@umich.edu)
 - c. [Treasurer](#) - Cameron Rifkin (crifkin@umich.edu)
 - i. Neff: Would Cam be a second mate?
 1. I will allow it
 - d. [Counsel](#) - Jacob Cohen (jacohen@umich.edu)
 - i. Watt: Could you summarize your report?
 1. (1) If you want to work on Bloc restructuring shoot me an email or text me. (2) JEECAT is doing a read-in to crank through the manual procedures. There's an RSVP form in Max's announcement. (3) If you write a bylaw amendment or resolution please come to IRC or contact me.
 - e. [Academic Relations Officer](#) - Caroline Theuerkauf (theuerkc@umich.edu)
 - i. We're doing some help with backpacking for students. If you're interested in helping please bold your name on the office hours form.
 - ii. Please fill out this [google form](#) for office hours information
 - iii. Addison: I read that you were working on Dean's list - can you talk about those?
 1. No change because it's difficult to quantitatively explain personality traits.
 - iv. Zhao: Do you think it would be helpful to create a zoom link for office hours?
 1. The logistics may be weird, but I like that idea.
 - f. [External Relations Officer](#) - Sophia Rich (sserich@umich.edu)

- g. [Student Life Relations Officer](#) - Sarah Salino (smsalino@umich.edu)
 - i. Please look at my report for links that I'd like you to fill out. (1) Trying to figure out volunteering opportunities on campus. (2) Supplement for demographic survey (3) What to do in AA. December 10th 10am-2pm for Study Break please be here.
 - 1. Farah: Bagely will be there?
 - a. Do you want to invite them?
 - b. Farah: Yes!
 - c. Then they will be there
 - h. [Secretary](#) - Alli Goodsell (goodsela@umich.edu)
10. Committee Reports (in alphabetical order)
- a. Budget Allocations Committee - Louis Orleans (lorleans@umich.edu)
 - i. No report. Cycle 3 meeting is this Sunday! Please reach out if you want to attend!
 - b. [Committee Advocating for Transfer, Nontraditional, and International Students](#) - Jordan Juliao (jjuliao@umich.edu)
 - i. If you are not in CATNIS group me - you should be. I just sent out a poll for the CATNIS field trip to Detroit - figure out what day to go.
 - c. [Diversity Affairs Committee](#) - Gaurie Gunasekaran (gaurie@umich.edu)
 - d. [Health Committee](#) - Gaurie Gunasekaran (gaurie@umich.edu)
11. Task Force and Subcommittee Reports
- a. [Appointments Subcommittee](#) - Claudia McLean (mclaudia@umich.edu)
 - i. [Friendsgiving sign up form!](#) *Please fill out if you plan on attending!!*
 - b. [Judiciary Establishment and Election Code Amendment Task Force](#) - Max Stoneman (maxstone@umich.edu)
- Hey everybody. This is your JEECAT announcement. As you may remember a few short minutes ago Council Cohen mentioned a JEECAT read-in. There will be food and it does not matter if you're read it yet. If you can read and go through it please come and comment - it would mean a lot. Please fill out this google form - RSVP. It's gonna be a really good time.
- Read-In: <https://forms.gle/R87Rcmm3YCDFf99M7>

Rothstein: Form is due next Wednesday so we can plan for food. Will take up the whole Sunday block. Every person who comes will be so valuable to us. It needs to be readable to the general public.

- c. LSA Annual Scholarship Task Force - Vince Tedrick (vtedrick@umich.edu)
- d. [Subcommittee on Technology, Advising, and Academic Resources](#) - Jordan Juliao (jjuliao@umich.edu)
 - i. [Michigan Online Survey](#)
 - ii. (1) If you have used the Platform Michigan online please fill out this survey. (2) AAC is trying to get backpacking during office hours. STAAR will do a mini series to help people backpack - it'll be for three days.
- e. [Taking Responsibility for the Earth and Environment Subcommittee](#) - Erik Williams (werik@umich.edu)

12. Individual Representative Reports

- a. Erik Williams
 - i. Chair of TREES. Senior (he/him). I've been in SG since F2020. I was originally an appointed rep and then became an elected rep. My main platform points have been related to sustainability. We've seen a lot of growth. We've established the CCCTF. Has worked throughout Ann Arbor. We've done ecological workdays, clean up days, sustainability cooking event, and hoping for two movie nights and discussion forums. We can really use help organizing these projects. Than you - it's been a real blast.
 - 1. Farah: I like that you said all hands on deck. I know we have this film screening event with the city coming up. I know there's an idea about having one just for students - do you need help with this?
 - a. Yes! All the parts of this event take a large amount of planning. There are many things that need to be done and it would be helpful to have individuals who work on these individual parts. So it would be really helpful.
 - 2. Watt: Is anything big happening in your life this December?
 - a. I will be graduating. I'm abandoning ship.

13. Budget Allocations Committee Recommendations

- a. None

14. Old Business (YES-NO-ABSTAIN)

- a. [B F2021.32 An Amendment to the Sixth Chapter of the Bylaws Regarding Individual Representative Reports](#)

- i. Stoneman: There's been a one-word change. We want to change the individual rep report system - don't think it's the most effective way to go about it. This doesn't really lay out how this new format would look. I would like to see this tabled for another week
- ii. Salino: table for a week
 - 1. Second: stoneman
 - a. consented

- b. [B F2021.33 An Amendment to the Second Chapter of the Election Code Enumerating Ballot Question Response Limits](#)

- i. Stoneman: 2.05.02 is change number one - changing phrase. 2.05.05 is change number two - the information that was here wasn't entirely accurate. We believe we discussed more than 5 response options. This part hasn't changed so I'd like to see this tabled for a week.
 - 1. Farah: table for a week
 - a. Manzoor: second
 - i. consented

- c. [B F2021.34 An Amendment to the Eighteenth Chapter of the Bylaws Clarifying the Record Keeping Process](#)

- i. Watt: Happy to see tabled for one more week to do some more work on it. There's duplicate language in our bylaws so we're cutting the repeated parts out. We are cutting down on things pertaining to storage in the Bently. These aren't publicly available and we can't change this.
 - 1. Stoneman: table for one week
 - a. Juliao: second
 - i. consented
- ii. Salino: Move [F2021.12](#) to be right before snaps.
 - 1. Stoneman: seconded
 - a. consented

- d. [R F2021.13 A Resolution to Propose to the LSA Student Body a Binding Ballot Question Regarding the Minimum Wage](#)

- i. Wojtara: Ask the student body about raising the minimum wage for student workers. The purpose is to get a feel on what the students think and based on the results that will inform our next steps as a government. The intention is to try to

- pass this today. We have changed some wording from previous weeks.
- ii. Crespo: Thanks everyone who provided feedback. We want to hear more thoughts from campus because many students work and sometimes they're not able to pay their living expenses so it'd be helpful to hear students' interest.
1. Vidhya-Ponraj: Can we add the current minimum wage into the question?
 - a. I would consider this friendly.
 2. Juliao: Put the current minimum wage to after hourly minimum wage ("..of \$12.00).
 3. Farah: Are we sure this is the official minimum wage? We have to make sure it's right?
 - a. Addison: Our boss in the dining halls said we get paid \$12/hour.
 - b. Wojtara: I haven't seen the number announced in writing but it seems to be the case.
 4. De Martinez: I don't know the new wage - it's difficult to say. What about jobs that include tips?
 5. Farah: Crespo made a good comment. The average wage was \$12.hour. I don't think we should list anything if we can't find an accurate number.
 6. Juliao: As of 2020 \$9.50/hour for some jobs. Would the authors be amenable to not having the minimum wage listed as it's not up to date?
 - a. Wojtara: I'm okay with that.
 7. Addison: Rewording this ask " What do you think about current wages for jumps on campus?" I think that would give us a better understanding of where to head from there.
 - a. Vordonis: I think one of these options covers your concern. If choice A got a plurality, but didn't reach a majority do we have to act on it?
 - i. Crespo: We could still share the results with departments.
 - ii. Watt: The government is supposed to not act in opposition. We don't have to act in support.
 8. Juliao: Did you know this needs to be voted on tonight? This binding ballot question is in response to the Washtenaw County resolution that was drawn up and passed.
 9. Wojtara: You can find source 5 - can see that the commissioners approved the \$15/hour.
 10. Addison: If this does pass, what are the action plans?
 - a. Wojtara: Have a resolution immediately following this once we see results, and then we'll go from there.

11. Farah: There is a group of student activists gearing up to fight for a higher minimum wage. If this does pass this would help them a lot.
 - a. Wojtara: That is a great way to get involved and that is something we could do.
 12. Juliao: Changing workers to employees to match the answers?
 - a. Yes, that's friendly
 13. Vidhya-Ponraj: In option C at the end "at all" seems redundant. Removing "at all"?
 - a. Yes, that's friendly
 14. Addison: Can we omit \$15 and just say increase the wage?
 - a. Wojtara: I wouldn't say this as friendly. I think the \$15 figure is important. Based on the sources with living costs - I think the \$15 minimum wage is a fair number.
 - b. Crespo: I will say that the \$15/hour will give us direction and accountability. We would have an objective goal. Activists are pushing \$15 and we should follow suit. Maybe add another option just stating the increase of the wage despite it being 15 or not.
 - i. Wojtara: I think choice B is a good option for this.
 - c. Addison: I'll retract it. The wording is pretty safe.
 15. Lobodzinski: CSG is looking into doing a survey for a \$15/hour minimum wage on campus.
 16. De Martinez: We have to keep in mind, with COVID, that wages are raising but wages will go back down after a while so this \$15/hour is important. So I think we need to specify the number.
- iii. Stoneman: Motion to call to question by placard vote
 1. Addison: second
 - a. Consented
 2. 21-0-1 (passed unanimously)
- e. [R F2021.14 A Resolution Condemning the Actions of Dr. Robert Anderson and the University of Michigan](#)
 - i. Farah: We intend on tabling for one week because we would like to talk to the survivors. We want to hear their experiences. Please look up this case and the scope of it. If you're interested in getting involved CSG has a tent in front of Schlissel's house so if you're interested please let me know. The support means a lot to the survivors.
 1. Vidhya-Ponraj: I do agree. Looking at the endorsers list, I feel like it's not very important to hear what they have to say in order to pass this resolution. I feel like this motion could be passed tonight.

- a. Farah: I would not be opposed to that. I would still like to hear from them next week.
 2. Addison: Do we know of any other orgs on campus that have made a formal statement like this?
 - a. Yes, CSG. Other orgs have made statements. The University has made a few comments. I think there needs to be more.
 3. Salino: On the last page, be it further resolved that speaks on the President's house. How important is it that we talk about the President's house?
 - a. I was not the author of those clauses. I know Mark Schlissel has another house. It seems like a waste - it's a building that's sitting empty. I don't feel super strongly, but to stay in line with CSG I'd like to keep it in.
 4. Vordonis: I didn't know a lot about this. Dr. Anderson and Bo is all over the place. In the last clause, does this include merchandise with them on it?
 - a. I don't know how the MDen is controlled. I think we're more concerned with the hall of fame and statues.
 5. Watt: I noticed one of the changes was no longer calling for Elizabeth's resignation. Why was this removed?
 - a. Of the people on here, I felt her responsibility in this was a bit unclear. Wanted to give her the benefit of the doubt.
 - b. Watt: Do you think it'd be appropriate to delete the clause mentioning her?
 - i. Yeah
 - ii. Addison: Motion to vote by secret ballot
 1. Vidhya-Ponraj: Second
 - a. Consented
 - iii. 21-1-2-1 blank ballot; this passes
15. New Business
 - a. [B F2021.35 An Amendment to the Sixth Chapter of the Bylaws Establishing More Structure to Committee, Subcommittee, and Task Force Meeting Times](#)
 - i. Salino: Motion to table. This sets structures in committee meeting times. We don't want to overlap with office hours. This has been tradition before this year and helps committees stay in check. It just makes sense.
 - ii. Salino: Motion to table for a week
 1. Berglund: second
 - a. consented
 - b. [B F2021.36 An Amendment to the Second Chapter of the Election Code Codifying LSA](#)

[Student Judiciary's Role in Election Rules and Provisions](#)

- i. Stoneman: You're going to see a few things that look like this in future. LSA SJ next to CSJ. We're gonna table for some brief little changes.
 - ii. Addison: Should we go over the new business that we changed the agenda for?
 1. Yes right before snaps
 - iii. Stoneman: table for one week
 1. De Martinez: second
 - a. consented
- c. [B F2021.37 An Amendment to the Fifth Chapter of the Bylaws Removing Office Hour Requirements for Associate Representatives](#)
- i. Salino: Haven't been brought to IRC. This was a conversation we had at steering. We wanted to make it less of a burden to be an associate rep when it's not really necessary. We can also make further changes which we can talk about at IRC.
 - ii. Manzoor: Motion to table for a week
 1. Juliao: second
 - a. consented
- d. [B F2021.38 An Amendment to the Twelfth and Nineteenth Chapters of the Bylaws Establishing Duties of the LSA Student Judiciary](#)
- i. Stoneman: Remember that election code thing? Now it's in the bylaws. See you at IRC and JEECAT. Table for a week.
 - ii. Stoneman: Motion to table for one week
 1. Salino: second
 - a. consented
- e. [B F2021.39 An Amendment to the Thirteenth Chapter of the Bylaws to Create a Liaison Position Between Health and the Services for Students with Disabilities \(SSD\)](#)
- i. Wojtara: This is in its first form and will be taking it to IRC. Motion to table for one week.
 1. Juliao: second
 - a. consented
- f. [R F2021.15 A Resolution Advocating for Department Student Peer Coaching Programs in LSA](#)
- i. Wojtara: Also intend to table for one week. Want to make sure it's clear what a student peer wellness coach is. There has been a pilot program in the honors program and it has worked very well. This is really how this resolution came to light. Motion to table for one week.
 1. Tam: second
 - a. consented
- g. [R F2021.16 A Resolution Allocating Funds to the Sexual Assault Prevention and Awareness Center \(SAPAC\)](#)

- i. Rifkin: thank you captain. Some of you may recall that when we passed the budget that some money would be allocated to SAPAC. They have a lot of different services - the \$1,000 would help them with these services. Intent is to pass tonight.
- ii. Addison: Where do they get their funding?
 - 1. They have a core program, a vice program, and SCAS. A lot of these are volunteer programs.
- iii. Bromberg: I probably could find the answer to the past speaker's question in a day.
- iv. Vordonis: Motion to vote by acclamation
 - 1. Seconded: Neff
 - a. Consented
 - b. Ayes win, this passes unanimously
- h. [R F2021.12 A Resolution to Propose to the LSA Student Body a Binding Ballot Question Regarding the Renaming of Angell Hall](#) (Old business)
 - i. Tam: This was introduced last week. Motion to suspend the rules and vote by straw poll by secret ballot.
 - 1. Watt: second
 - a. Vidhya-Ponraj: objection. Since there were changes to our question and people went to the meeting downstairs. Either debate or more information will help before the straw poll. Motion for sponsor to explain further
 - 2. Failed
 - ii. Tam: The purpose of the straw poll was the gauge interest. Currently CSG is working to introduce a resolution next Tuesday. If that passes then we will have a resolution here. We would have this introduced as a resolution calling for a change of name.
 - iii. Addison: Is the resolution for a binding question or is it to rename the hall?
 - 1. This would be a resolution for renaming for Angell Hall and Angell scholars
 - iv. Vidhya-Ponraj: Is the author's intent to have the ballot question and also introduce the resolution?
 - 1. Plan to table for one week and change resolution to call for renaming with no binding ballot question
 - v. Addison: Regarding this new resolution, is there any basis for their resolution? Is there student input?
 - 1. We're just interested in seeing this as a resolution.
 - vi. Farah: Recap.. LSA SG is the only government to have the opportunity to put this on the ballot. CSG is actively advocating for name change. If this is not passed,

the sponsors will rewrite the resolution to not include a binding question. After the teach in was there a unified stance that students came to in the end?

1. There was a good overview and it was quite complicated. There were a lot of different opinions. CSG still seemed intent on this resolution.
 2. Nighwongers: There was consent that action needed to be taken, but not sure what that action should be.
- vii. Stoneman: I'm seeking clarity. It's my understanding that the authors have this impression that because there are mixed opinions that it's best to not put this to a vote? We would do something separate from this resolution and would go directly to taking a stance?
1. Tam: Would the speaker like this to be voted on.
 2. I'm more frazzled than anything. Since there are mixed opinions, I think we should explore putting this to a vote. If it passes, we can gain access to student input that would be great and if it fails then we can introduce the resolution you were talking about.
- viii. Nighswonger: I think it would be beneficial to vote on this tonight.
- ix. Vidhya-Ponraj: Is debate necessary?
- x. Vordonis: I'm interested in engaging intent. If this passes and the student body voting no would you still consider pushing the resolution?
1. If students vote no we can't act against it. We can't act against the wishes of the student body.
- xi. De Martinez: Why wouldn't we want this passed? I think tabling for a week is unnecessary. Why are some of us against this?
- xii. Ervin: How do we begin the debate process?
1. Rothstein: friendly and unfriendly then debate
- xiii. Addison: The set up may bring up bias. Change the question to "thoughts on the naming of Angell Hall" "no thoughts at all" "the name carries negative..". Thoughts on name rather than what we're acting on.
1. Unfriendly
- xiv. Ervin: Strike "the" between renaming and support?
1. Yes - friendly
- xv. Tam: If it's open ended, can it be binding?
1. Watt: Ideally not open ended, but it could work.
- xvi. Addison: Propose the question to "Thoughts on the name of Angell Hall" and options that would best fit this question
1. Vidhya-Ponraj: Motion to debate rather than trying to make this change in this current moment
- xvii. Vordonis: The resolution in its current form I believe it's not open ended. The fact that we're all debating goes to show how controversial this topic is. Making

- it more open-ended would make it more questionable.
- xviii. Stoneman: What is the amendment that we're discussing?
1. "Thought on the name of Angell Hall?"
 - a. No thoughts/no opinion
 - b. Name is detrimental to University's image
 - c. The name is representative of the University"
- xix. Juliao: Motion to open six minute debate, 30 seconds for purpose, once per person
1. Tam: Objection - Motion to recess for 5 minutes to discuss this
 - a. Second: Farah
 - i. Consented
- xx. Addison: I heard points for and against amending. The question seems leading as it is.
- xxi. Tam: Seeing as many people want to see changes to the question I'm open to changes.
1. Addison: What does any amendment mean?
 - a. Any amendment to the question
 2. Addison: I'll withdraw my amendment
- xxii. Manzoor: "Would you support LSA SG assessing the renaming of Angell Hall" because we think the wording of the question is where the problem lies. Currently have no options
- xxiii. Vidhya-Ponraj: This would change the question to accessing the actual opinion to see how they feel about the current situation to see if they would like us to access it.
- xxiv. Addison: Motion to recess for 7 minutes
1. Seconded
 - a. De Martinez: objection
 - b. Nos have it
- xxv. Vidhy-Ponraj: Should the LSA Student Government support reassessing the name of Angell Hall?
1. Yes, LSA SG should support reassessing the name of Angell Hall
 2. No, LSA SG should oppose reassessing the name of Angell Hall
 3. I do not have an opinion regarding what LSA SG's position on reassessing the name of Angell Hall should be
- Tam: This is friendly
- xxvi. Bernstein: Motion to vote by acclamation
1. Second: De Martinez
 - a. Objection: Addison - motion to vote by secret ballot
 - i. Vordonis: seconded

- 1. Objection: Stoneman - vote by roll call
 - a. Second: Tam
 - i. Objection: Theuerkauf - motion to vote by placard
 - ii. Second - Salino
- xxvii. Objection: Ervin - motion to open roll call
 - 1. Seconded: Tam
- xxviii. Bernstein: Motion to vote by acclamation
 - 1. Second: De Martinez
 - a. Objection: Addison - motion to vote by secret ballot
 - i. Vordonis: seconded
 - 1. Ayes and nays tie - must vote by division of the body
 - a. 8-15 The motion to vote by acclamation does not pass
- xxix. Addison: Motion to vote by secret ballot
 - 1. Vordonis - Seconded
 - a. Ayes win
 - i. 16-8-0

16. Matters Arising

- a. Juliao: I lost it
- b. Stoneman: I know some people weren't here earlier. If you're interested in the JEECAT read in please come and fill out the RSVP form (due the 17th). No experience needed
- c. Juliao: I found it. Trying to make a sign up sheet for drivers for after General who are willing to drive people home. If interested in this please let me know and potentially link it in the agenda.
- d. Watt: CCI is allowing us to meet in the Union (2210) for internals - December 1st.
- e. Farah: Thank you for bringing up the issues of rides home. I'm going to [put a link](#) about the different transportation options. Blood battle is happening at the moment with OSU. We usually beat them, but it's close this time. I am in charge of the office space - starting next Friday I'll be overseas. I won't be here in person but you can still send me a text.
- f. Vidhya-Ponraj: Stay to take a picture.

17. Snaps

18. Closing Roll Call

- | | |
|----------------------|-------------------------|
| i. Watt, Tyler | v. Theuerkauf, Caroline |
| ii. Farah, Zackariah | vi. Rich, Sophia E |
| iii. Rifkin, Cameron | vii. Salino, Sarah |
| iv. Cohen, Jacob E | viii. Goodsell, Alli |

- | | | | | |
|---------|---------------------------|---|----------|----------------------|
| ix. | Hamamy, Salma | E | xxix. | De Martínez, Brandon |
| x. | McLean, Claudia | | xxx. | Bernstein, Dylan |
| xi. | Rothstein, Kayla | | xxxii. | Vordonis, Emanuel |
| xii. | Williams, Erik | E | xxxiii. | Watson, Lauren |
| xiii. | Dai, Carol | A | xxxiv. | Ervin, Gabriel |
| xiv. | Fioritto, Tyler | | xxxv. | Berglund, Mollie |
| xv. | Jonaitis, Cody | | xxxvi. | Wojtara, Magda |
| xvi. | Stoneman, Max | | xxxvii. | Manzoor, Aleezah |
| xvii. | Slack, Caroline | E | xxxviii. | Moon, Austin |
| xviii. | Gunasekaran, Gaurie | E | xxxix. | Wilson, Michael E |
| xix. | Zhao, Suki | | xl. | Colvin, Anna |
| xx. | Kado, Lydia | E | xli. | Orleans, Louis |
| xxi. | Nelson, Erica | E | xlii. | List, Riley A |
| xxii. | Tam, Peter | | xliii. | Altimemy, Zahraa A |
| xxiii. | Chakraborti, Aditya | E | xliv. | Crespo, Maleny E |
| xxiv. | Addison, William | | xlv. | Juliao, Jordan |
| xxv. | Tedrick, Vincenzo (Vince) | | xlvi. | Crews, Tiffany A |
| | E | | xlvii. | Bromberg, Luke |
| xxvi. | Neff, Ethan | | xlviii. | Kelley, Makayla |
| xxvii. | Vidhya-Ponraj, Mithun | | xlix. | Nighswonger, Abigail |
| xxviii. | Gadola, Noah | | | Rich, Noah A |

19. Adjournment - set for 12:00am

- a. Stoneman
 - i. Second: Vidhya-Ponraj
 1. Consented